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	[bookmark: _Toc226784162][bookmark: _Toc302141758]ADDENDUM #4
November 13, 2023

	Project: Bethel Park Restoration



This addendum #4 forms part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original bidding documents.  All bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the space provided in the Bidding Schedule section of the bid document.
FAILURE TO ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF AN ADDENDUM MAY RESULT IN THE BID BEING DISQUALIFIED.
Notice to Bidders:
This addendum shall be considered part of the Contract Documents for the above-mentioned project as though it were issued at the same time and incorporated therewith. Where provisions of the following supplementary data differ from those in the original Contract Documents, this addendum shall govern and take precedence. Work not specifically deleted, modified, changed, or altered by this addendum shall remain in effect as a part of the Contract Documents.
Bidders are hereby notified that they shall make the necessary adjustments in their proposals to account for this addendum.
Approved Supplier Notification

The following additional vendor has been approved for bridge design for this project:
TrueNorth Steel
4401 Main Ave
Fargo, ND 58103
Contact: Ted Zanto
406.532.7118
Ted.Zanto@TrueNorthSteel.com



END OF ADDENDUM #4
		

image1.png




